
Department of Port Control 
 

Ordinance No.:  283-2023      
 

Executive Summary 

The Department of Port Control is requesting authority to enter into one or more 
standard and requirement contracts for deicing chemicals for the Department of Port 
Control, for a period of two years with two one-year options to renew, exercisable by the 
Director of Port Control.  
 
 
Background/Purpose: 
The Department of Port Control is requesting legislation to authorize the purchase of 
deicing chemicals necessary to maintain all taxiways and runways, free and clear of 
accumulations of snow and ice, to ensure the safe operations of aircrafts during the 
winter season. 

Scope of Work: 
This contract will provide deicing agents for the Division of Airports in the Department 
of Port Control. 
 
Justificati0n/Urgency: 
The Department of Port Control must ensure the safe operation of aircrafts on the 
runways and taxiways during the winter season. In order to maintain safe operating 
conditions, the Department must periodically spread deicing chemicals on the runways 
and taxiways in order to prevent accumulations of ice and snow.  
 
Anticipated Cost: 
$2,000,000 
 
Schedule or Term of Contract: 
The Department is requesting two years with two one-year options for renewal, 
exercisable by the Director of Port Control.   
 


